
Scarning VC Primary 21st October 2020 
 

 

 

Please see the website for 
forms, newsletters and more 
information on the school. 
www.scarningprimary.co.uk 

 
Scarning V.C. Primary School, Dereham Road,  

Scarning, NR19 2PW 01362 692665 

www.scarningprimary.co.uk    

office@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk                                                         

  You can check our key policies online at www.scarningprimary.co.uk these include our anti bullying policy, our             

complaints procedure and information regarding whistleblowing.  Other policies are also available.  

 

For any school uniform orders you can order on-line at https://www.birdsofdereham.com/shop/category/

schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/  (Click & Collect available) or visit the store at Unit D  13 Yax-

ham Road Dereham 

 

 Important Dates 
 

♦ Thursday 12th November 
Individual photos 
♦ Friday 11th December 
Whole school Flu Vaccinations 
♦ Friday 18th December 
Last day of term 
♦ Monday 4th January 
First Day of Term 
♦ Friday 12th February 
Last Day of Term 
♦ Monday 22nd February 
Fist day of Term 
♦ Friday 26th March 
Last day of Term 
♦ Monday 12th April 
First day of term 
♦ Monday 3rd May 
Bank holiday 
♦ Friday 28th May 
Last day of term 
♦ Monday 7th June 
First day of term 
♦ Wednesday 21st July 
Last day of term 
 
 
 

Please remember to always keep us updated with any change of contact details to ensure you always receive            

communication from us by text/email. If you are using the new Pupil App/Website you can change your own details on 

this. 

Covid 19 

During the half term please email the school office 

(office@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk) if your child receives a positive 

Covid19 test result to enable us to contact the relevant authorities.                                                                                                                  

If you need advice on if  there is a need for a Covid test please call 119. 

A reminder to parents about when your child should not be attending school 

under current guidelines. 

 Your child has a new continuous cough, temperature over 37.8 or has a 

sudden loss of taste  - Contact 119 to book a test, whole household 

should isolate. 

 A member of your child's immediate household feels unwell with any of 

the above symptoms -Whole household to isolate until a test result has 

been received. Please do not send siblings into school whilst waiting for 

result.  If negative, child can return to school, if positive, rest of      

household should isolate for 14 days. 

 If you are contacted by Track and Trace and asked to isolate. 

 If you are unable to obtain a test within the first 5 days of illness—Whole 

household  to isolate (10 days for patient , 14 days for the rest of the 

household) 

Please can we ask parents to notify us if a negative result is received. If your 

child returns to school without this notification they will be placed in the        

Isolation room until we can confirm this with you. 

For the most up to date information please go to https://www.nhs.uk/

conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/. 
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